Village of Onekama Master Plan Update

“You're Invited to Participate”

The Village of Onekama is excited to announce that we are working on updating our Master Plan.
This is an important step in the strategic planning process, and the result will be a community-
driven vision for sustainable growth and thoughtful land use planning, with an effort to revitalize
and encourage (re)investment.

We value your input. As part of this process, we encourage all residents to participate in an online
survey (forthcoming), attend public listening sessions, and share their vision for the Village of
Onekama. Your feedback will help shape the updated Master Plan.

You will have opportunities to meet face-to-face with the steering committee members and team
managing the master plan update process over the course of two days in June. On Tuesday, June
25 at 6 p.m., we are hosting a kickoff meeting with a strengths, weaknesses, opportunities, and
threats (SWOT) session and three public listening sessions on Wednesday, June 26" starting at
9:00 am at the Farr Center, located at 5283 Main Street in Onekama, Michigan.

e June 25, 6 p.m.: Master Plan kickoff meeting and SWOT analysis
e June 26, 9 a.m.: Listening session No. 1

o June 26, 11:30 a.m.: Listening session No. 2

o June 26, 2 p.m.: Listening session No. 3

Topics included in the listening sessions and SWOT analysis include the following:

e Land Use: Balancing residential, commercial, and recreational spaces.

¢ Infrastructure: Enhancing roads, utilities, and public services.

e Environmental Stewardship: Protecting natural resources and promoting sustainability.

e Economic Development: Supporting and growing local businesses, attracting new
investments, job creation.

Feedback from the public engagement sessions will be incorporated into the master plan update.
Your engagement matters, and together, we can craft a vision for our vibrant and resilient
community. Hope to see you on the 25" and 26™.



